
 

 

 

Lincoln Diocesan Guild of Church Bell Ringers 

Central Branch 

 

 
 

The half yearly meeting will be on Saturday  

9th July at St. Peter’s Church, Navenby. 

Ringing 3.00pm until 4.30pm followed by a short 

Service. 

-----*****----- 

After the service 

We have been invited to a BBQ at the home of 

Robert & Janet Harvey 

at 6, High Street, Navenby. 

we will have the meeting during the BBQ 

 
Names for tea please to me by Monday July 5

th
,                              

tel: 01522 796079 or dotandphil.mason@btinternet.com 

                            
Dot Mason, Branch Secretary. 


